
 
 
Newsletter – Summer 2018 
 

Hello Members  

 

There has been a change of date for our next exhibition at St. Georges Hall, Bewdley. It will be 

on 29th July until 9th September.   

Entry forms are now available to download from the Kidderminster Art Society web site or you 

can collect one from Trimpley Village Hall on Thursday evening meetings.   

The closing date for the exhibition is Thursday 26th July. Members can submit one painting at 

a fee of £3.50. St. George’s Hall charge 25% + vat so please price your work accordingly. 

Work can be delivered to Trimpley any Thursday night meeting in July or on Sunday 29th July 

to St. George’s Hall Bewdley at 5pm. Any queries please contact Karen on 07789912627 

This exhibition will be at the peak of visitor numbers to Bewdley so the chance of making a sale 

is really good. 

 

This Thursday 28th June is a Members Appraisal  

Thursday July 5th is a textile demonstration with Angie Hughes  

 

Kidderminster Art Society are now looking for members to join the committee. If you feel you 

can help in any way with some of the jobs please contact any current committee members and 

they will be pleased to talk to you  

 

Happy painting  

Shelley Waring  

Chairman  
 


